
 

As Autumn draws to a close, it’s time to share a little of 

what we have been getting up to in Eco Class .  

Science has been very exciting this half term with our 

Class 5 scientists  investigating the nocturnal life within 

our school habitat.  With a thorough survey of the school 

environment, the use of a night vision camera, and 

several hundred batteries, we have captured footage of 

various animals, including Mrs Tiggy-winkle above. 

Alongside circuit training and invasion games in PE, we 

were lucky enough to take part in a basketball festival at 

Sandylands.  Class 5 absolutely nailed it - had there been 

a trophy, it would have been theirs!  Throughout this half 

term in English, we have focused on fine-tuning the 

skills needed to write a good story.  This culminated in 

children writing their own chapter in our class book, 

adopting the voice of one of the main characters.  It has 

been fantastic to see so much enthusiasm, stamina and 

originality!  In French we have been focused on 

activités de la journée,  learning how to talk about our 

morning routines, and how to ask others about theirs – 

some impressive French-Yorkshire accents developing 

nicely… After a hard day’s graft, everyone needs a bit of 

down time:  we’ve spent our well-being time playing 

lots of whole class games (picked from a jar of children’s 

requests), and weekly trips to our fabulous library.  Each 

week, we have enjoyed a book review from a different class 

member – lots of super favourites shared and great 

discussion about these! 

  

 


